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In Pakistan's Dawn: IPA Financial
Inclusion Director Rebecca Rouse on the
Country's Microfinance Crisis

In Pakistan's Dawn newspaper, IPA's Director of Financial Inclusion Rebecca Rouse and
researcher Farah Said discuss the threat that COVID-19 poses to Pakistan's microfinance
sector. The op-ed draws on findings from an IPA-funded study in which Said and her co-
researchers surveyed microenterprise owners soon after the pandemic's onset. More
information about the study, including the full working paper, is available here.
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